
*MCC Connects:   

You are invited to join a team of experienced teachers and special 

guests for a six-week Academy of Discipleship course that explores 

how restorative justice operates and how it works for community and 

individuals in and around Saskatoon. Mondays, 7:00 to 9:00pm, 

February 23 to March 30 at Resurrection Lutheran Church. To learn 

more or to register go to: academyofdiscipleship.org or call Heather 

Peters at 306.665.2555 

 

*Shekinah’s Annual Winter Fun Day is happening again on 

Family Day, February 16, 2015! Come out and share a day of 

skating, skiing, tubing and other kinds of family fun with us! 

 
*See the bulletin board for details of Academy of Discipleship 

seminar sessions "Patient Ferment: Peaceful Mission in the Early 

Church"to be on February 13 & 14 at Warman Mennonite Church.  
 

 

*OMC will host Watershed Advisory Committee Annual Meeting 

and Open House, with timely presentations on February 25, 2015.  

See the Bulletin board poster for details. (Register if coming for 

morning meeting and lunch.)  Free afternoon presentations. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Worship Leader: Patty Friesen 

This week’s Nursery care:   Shelley Penner 

Next Week’s Nursery care:  Adeline Cox 

Sound:   Stephanie Siemens 

Ushers: Russ Friesen, Harold Loewen 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                    OSLER MENNONITE CHURCH 
Osler, Saskatchewan 

A Welcoming Christian  

Community for Peace  

        
 10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

      February 8, 2015 

  

RJC Chorale Service 

 

Prelude 

Welcome & Announcements  

Offering and Offertory Prayer 

 

Psalm 100:1-2  “Make a joyful noise to the Lord, all the earth. 

Worship the Lord with gladness; come into His presence with 

singing.” 

 

LISTENING 

RJC Chorale 

 

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To all our visitors: WELCOME.  We are delighted that you are 

worshiping with us.  

Nursery care is provided during the worship service for those who 

desire it (children over 4 years should be accompanied by an adult.) 

Children’s Worship Binder, an instrument to help children through 

the worship hour, is available in the foyer. 
 

 

The blank, coloured papers in the pew are for thank-you notes to 

God or someone in the church.  Place the note in the offering bag.  

Notes with names will be delivered to that person.  The rest will be 

saved.  Share your thankfulness as an offering. 
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TODAY 

 Beverages and snacks available after the worship 

service. 

 Sunday School for all ages begins at 11:15am. 
 

THIS WEEK 

 Tues., Feb. 10, 7:00pm – “Do Art” 

 Thursday, Feb. 12, 7:30pm – Deacons meeting 

 Friday, Feb 13, 7:00pm – YOUTH: Baking with 

Lacey 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 

Next Sunday:  

Sermon: Jake Buhler 

Worship leader:  John Reddekopp 

Song leader:   Loretta Sawatzky 

Pianist:  Lynette Janzen 

Children's time:  Jake Buhler 

Sound:  Dan Schellenberg, Liam Boldt 

Remember in Prayer 
 

Joys  - Anna Bigland-Pritchard's winning CMU music competition, 

new baby for Rick and Shelley Penner, Art and Edna in Colorado 

 

Concerns – Ramon Hofer in hospital, George Janzen's niece Meagan 

on the loss of their baby, Mark Bigland Pritchard's friend Steve at the 

loss of his wife.  

_______________________________________________________ 
 

Announcements 
 

*Patty's Week: Tuesday: sermon, worship. Wednesday: office 8:30-

12:30, Thursday: deacons meeting.  Fri – Mon: Edmonton with mom 

 
*Tuesday, February 10, 7:00pm: “Do Art” continues for Grades 5-

9 students – come and be creative, have snacks and fun and make 

beautiful art with Cheryl Haas! Free.  All materials provided. 

 

*Our next date to volunteer at Friendship Inn is Saturday, 

February 21st from 11:30-1:30.  Please sign up on the bulletin board 

if you are interested in volunteering for this or any future dates. 

 There is opportunity to select week-day, Saturday, or Sunday so that 

we know your availability as we contact volunteers for scheduling. 

 We are collecting donations of white sugar for the 21st and will also 

collect fresh produce to bring along on that day. 

 
*Ash Wednesday Service, February 18, 7:30pm – for anyone 

interested, but particularly those needing healing or reconciliation 

with the church.  We will bring our concerns and go through a 

service of scripture and prayers. 

 

*Friday, Feb. 20, 6:30-7:30 pm – Heart to Heart Planning meeting. 

Any ladies interested in planning future get-togethers are welcome to 

come. 

 
*Friday, Feb. 20, 7:30pm – Deacons Games Night for the adults 

  

*Monday, Feb. 23, 7:30pm – Ladies “Heart to Heart”: Please join 

us for a devotional by Adeline; plus a “Dessert and Recipe swap”. 

Bring a dozen bite-sized portions of your favourite dessert, along 

with a copy of the recipe (of which we will make copies for 

everyone). All ladies welcome! Also mark March 16
th

 on your 

calendars for our March meeting. 

 

*Saturday, February 28 – Youth Movie night at Ben & Diana  

  Buhlers – Meet at the church at 7:00pm 

 

 
*Footprints for Annual Delegate Sessions (ADS): The path from 

sin to the cross, or in our case, foyer to sanctuary, can only be made 

if many people and their footprints come together.  To aid with a 

visual for the 2015 ADS, you are asked to trace your foot, sign it, cut 

it out and we will have it delivered to the MC Sask office for the 

Annual Delegate Sessions.  All are invited to participate. Please see 

the table in the foyer for materials to share your footprints. 

 



*Winter Walkers:  OMC gym will be open for walking Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday mornings, 9:00 a.m 

 

 
*Registrations are now being accepted for the MC Sask 2015 

Annual Delegate Sessions being held on March 13 & 14 at Mount 

Royal Mennonite Church, Saskatoon. You can pick up a registration 

form from the bulletin board, or go towww.mcsask.ca to register 

online or print off a copy (click on the registrations tab at the top of 

the page). 

 

 
*Sunday, February 22, 2:30 pm - Book Launch at Bethany 

Manor: Three writers will launch newly published books: Bethany 

resident Bob Wahl has written about the oldest school district 

between Saskatoon and Prince Albert, namely Saskatchewan School 

established in 1887 east of Warman, where he was a student.  Nettie 

Balzer of Osler will launch Raising Eight on Eighty which is the 

story of her parents who raised 8 children on 80 acres.  Henry A. 

Friesen of Regina will launch Johann Friesen of Poland and His 

Descendants. These 3 books will be available to purchase at this free 

event.  Invite your friends and stay for Faspa.  For more information,  

contact Jake Buhler of the Mennonite Historical Society at 244-1392. 

 

 
*Introduction to Restorative Justice *: Healing. Transformation. 

Community. Justice -  A 6-week course on Monday evenings from 

February 23 through March 30, at Resurrection Lutheran Church 

(310 Lenore Drive, Saskatoon).  Dave Feick will be be one of the 

presenters – See the bulletin board poster for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Canadian Mennonite University invites inquiries and applications 

for the full-time salaried position of Assistant Director of Facilities & 

Hosting with an anticipated start date of March 16, 

2015. Applications should be submitted immediately and will be 

accepted until this position is filled. Inquiries should be directed to 

Dianna Robson, Director of Human Resources 

at drobson@cmu.ca or 204-594-0532.  Thank you. 

 

*CMU Campus Visit Day | February 27, 2015 | 8:45 AM - 3:00 

PM Explore university education with a difference! Come to the 

CMU campus and learn about Outtattown and our undergraduate 

programs offered within a dynamic, faith-filled community. Explore 

Marpeck Commons—featuring our new Library and Learning 

Centre, CommonWord Bookstore and Resource Centre, including 

Ten Thousand Villages—and enjoy conversation with faculty in folio 

café. Students and parents welcome! Sign up for a campus visit day 

now at www.cmu.ca/campusvisit 
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